Main Line Ski Club March 1, 2018

MAIN LINE SKI CLUB SKI TRACKS

Visit our website www.mainlineskiclub.com for current information & trip forms

A Letter from Leadership



Would you or a friend like to become more involved?

Our nominating committee chaired by Deb Pentz is accepting and will recommend 2018-2019 MLSC Board Officers at our March member meeting.

Nominees will be congratulated at April's membership meeting.

Send us your nominations! Deb Pentz at 610-283-2359

Communications

You likely noticed we continue to modify our information sharing to to simplify and improve communications with you, our members. Your comments are encouraged & welcome.

Best yet, do you have some time or interest in joining our communications team?

Greetings to MLSC members.

February started with a very successful Super Bowl Party (E-A-G-L-E-S!!) followed by 29 members hitting the slopes & enjoying social time in Lake Placid. Right on Lake Placid's tail, 42 adventurous members of MLSC and the Union League trekked to the slopes of Vail, CO. We had a blast - thank you to those who joined in the fun.

Members also participated in partner club ski trips; we are pleased to be able to publicize these options, and of course welcome your comments.



Tennis continues to sell out Sunday evenings, and Happy Hour attendance is strong. March's member meeting will include nominations for 4 MLSC Board Officer positions. Please send us your nominations asap!

Our activities Chair, Sally, continues her ankle injury recovery. But, that doesn't stop our team from planning events! Check out our plans for March and April below.

This is the season when your Board considers 2019 ski destinations, including Europe. Our Western trip is locked into Snowmass, however trip leaders Linda LaChapelle and Deb Pentz welcome your thoughts for New England and Europe.

Main Line Ski Club March 1, 2018



Sunday Tennis

Every Sunday night 4:30 to 6:30 through May 1st come out to the courts with MLSC!

Taste of the MainLine

Join MLSC tonight at The Taste of the Mainline.

Speaker Series

Join MLSC members as Retired US Navy Captain Mike Schneider tells the story of The Liberty Ship: John W. Brown.

Trips

It's time to reserve your spot on the MLSC Hilton Head tennis trip.

How are we doing?

We want to hear from our members! Are we addressing your interests? Would you recommend a upcoming event? Email vondemhagenr@msn.com.

Thank you as always for your support.

One last task remains, send us your pictures! Dave Beach is pulling together a presentation of pictures from 2017/18 trips and activities to display at the April membership meeting. We would love to represent our fun on our webpage & social media - post / tag us on facebook or email pictures to pamainlineskiclub@gmail.com. (please note if you do not want pictures sent to appear on public media sites)

Enjoy the rest of Winter.

Ralph von dem Hagen

vondemhagenr@msn.com

Overview of March Events

(click on the event for details)

- 3/8 Taste of the Main Line Event, Wayne
- 3/13 Monthly Membership Meeting & Social, KoP
- 3/15 Member Happy Hour at Glenmorgan, St David
- 3/18 Movie & Munch, Oaks
- 3/21 PSC Speaker Series: The Liberty Ship, Bala Cynwyd
- 3/28 Member Happy Hour at 333 Belrose, Radnor

 Enjoy an Easter Break to spend time with family & friends
- 4/7 MLSC Progressive Dinner
- 4/15 MLSC Hike, tbd
- 4/21 Wine & Dine, tbd
- 4/29 MLSC Bike Ride, tbd

Join members **every Sunday for tennis** in Newtown Square! Visit the 'Tennis & Racing Tab' on our website for details

Upcoming Trips

May 5-12 MLSC Hilton Head Tennis Week

Current information is best found on our website calendar www.mainlineskiclub.com